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            A LEVEL RESULTS DAY, THURSDAY 18TH AUGUST 2022 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers of Year 13, 
 
I hope you are all well and that your son/ daughter is enjoying their well-deserved summer 
break. 
 
We look forward to seeing your son/ daughter on results day on Thursday, 18th August to 
collect your A Level results. You are welcome to accompany them. 
 
Your son/daughter will be able to collect their results between 8:30 – 11:00 a.m. Please 
come to the main reception at school. If students have any queries following receipt of 
their results there will be help, guidance and advice on hand in school. 
 
If you / your son/ daughter are displaying any COVID symptoms please do not come to 
school, but contact the school via email: n.iwenofu@rugbyhighschool.co.uk 
 
The Sixth form team and staff look forward to meeting with you in August on results day, 
on the final part of your educational journey at Rugby High School. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Olga Dermott-Bond 
Assistant Head Teacher and Head of Sixth Form 
 

                   “Discover your passions. Pursue your dreams”

   RUGBY HIGH SCHOOL SIXTH FORM  

            Grow in self-knowledge, confidence and ambition  
 



 

 


